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Form 122. 6M-1020

THE ROYAL VICTORIA HOSPITAL

MONTREAL

January 3rd, 1921
Sir Arthur Currie,K.C.M.G., 
McGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir:
As you will see by the enclosed copy of ray letter to 

Dr Armstrong, written in May,1919, I made the suggestion that a 
course of lectures and demonstrations in Radiology should be

Owing,no doubt, to financial difficulties, 
and to the unsettled condition of affairs in McGill resulting from 
the war, it was not found expedient to undertake such a course at 
that time.

instituted at McGill.

At the present moment, however, things have become more 
settled, financial difficulties for McGill have been somewhat re­
lieved, and it is particularly at this time that the thoughts of 
all who are interested in the welfare of McGill turn to the con­
sideration of what must be done to keep the teaching up to tne 
standard of a first class University.

The subject of Radiology has certainly attained a position 
of first rate importance. Yet, only very indirect teaching of this 
subject is given to the students.

Since ray letter of 1919 the course in Medical Radiology 
and Electrology at Cambridge, England, has become an accomplished 
fact - and,indeed,in July last the first examination was held and 
some fifteen Candidates granted the new Diploma.

dome similar course should be instituted at McGill.
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